40 Courtland Street, NE
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
atlantaregional.com

December 19, 2014

Mr. Kenny L. Smith
Griffin City Manager
100 South Hill Street
Griffin, GA 30223

RE: Downtown Griffin Bicycle and Pedestrian Facilities Project, SP-168/PI # 0010333

Dear Mr. Smith:

Please accept this letter as formal confirmation that the Atlanta Regional Commission approves
the City’s request to change the project description and concept for the Griffin LCI project noted
above. ARC agrees that the revised concept (which replaces the separated on-street bike lanes
with shared lane markings, due to safety concerns and right-of-way constraints, but maintains the
lane reductions and curb extensions), will nevertheless advance the goals the LCI program,
create a more walkable downtown and a safer and more accessible street for all users. Therefore,
this change will not affect the funding commitment to the project.

Please submit the project description change through the Planit website
(http:/planitpublic.atlantaregional.com/) so that the change may be reflected in the TIP. If you
have any further questions, or need assistance, please contact Amy Goodwin at 404-463-3311,
agoodwin@atlantaregional.com.

Sincerely,
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John Orr

Division Manager
Transportation Access and Mobility Division



